
Miss Mitchell’s Newsletter 
 

Hello Year 2  

I have again been so impressed with 

the work from this week. You are all 

doing so well in such different 

circumstances.  

 

Work to celebrate  

Charlotte worked very hard 

on her work to do with our 

English film this week.  

Rayyan has done some 

excellent work on shapes and 

completed all his MyMaths. 

Jackson enjoyed his school 

work this week and has 

worked on EPIC, MyMaths 

and much more! 

Rebecca completed all her 

MyMaths by Tuesday 

and asked for extra!! 

We are reading so much using EPIC! 

It won’t be long until we get our 250 

book badge. A huge 1,762 minutes 

spent reading in year 2. 


